
 

Dear School Colleague:  
 
Students seeking initial certification in education at The College of Saint Rose are required by the State 
Education Department to complete 100 – 150 field experience hours. The majority of these hours are 
course-embedded hours; that is, they must be completed in the context of a course taught by College 
faculty. Depending on the course, students may need as few as 5 field experience hours or as many as 
25. We hope that you will be able to include a student in your school, classroom, or program for one 
of the required field experiences.  
 
For each of the field experiences, students need to complete one or more activities. The experiences 


